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Clerk of the Supreme Court,

As the Clerk of Klickitat County, I ask that the Supreme Court give careful
consideration when making changes to RAP 9.6. Please review the letter
submitted by the Washington State Association of County Clerks (WSACC). The
WSACC letter goes into great detail the concerns associated with the proposed
rule changes. There were clerks from counties of all sizes who worked to give a
complete list of concerns that are procedurally and statutorily problematic on
multiple levels.

The hardships as outlined by WSACC for equipment and staff time will be
especially difficult for the smaller counties like Klickitat County. The other
concern I have is the potential for confidential information, normally redacted
on case filings but not in exhibits, to be subject to public records search.

There are so many issues that need to be considered before making a
change. Thank you for your time and consideration of the concerns put forth by
WSACC.

Renea Campbell

Klickitat County Clerk

205 S Columbus Avenue Rm 204
Goldendale, WA 98620
509-773-5744
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